
ATTENTION MARRIAGE LICENSE APPLICANTS 

 

Pursuant to Journal Entry issued March 17, 2020, Order Declaring a Judicial Emergency and Continuity 

of Operations of the Court Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and the “Shelter in Place” Order issued by the 

Governor of Ohio: 

Marriage License Applications must be completed online (those unable to complete an 

online application must contact the Court at 740-622-1837) prior to coming to the Court. 

The Court will process Marriage License Applications on the following schedule.  

Marriage License will only be issued at the following times: 

Monday – Wednesday – Friday   9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Tuesday – Thursday   1:30 pm to 3:30 pm 

 

The applicants must verify to the Court that a licensed officiant has agreed to perform the 

ceremony during the current “Shelter in Place” Order.   

Marriage License will expire in 60 days. 

 


